Unity and Celebration: Honoring the Austrian
National Day Event
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With great pleasure, we would like to share this
important occasion that took place on October 26th,
2023, where the President and CEO of PNI
International Corporation had the honor to attend
the Austrian National Day celebration alongside with
dignitaries, officials from the Austrian Embassy,
Advantage Austria, State Secretary General, DMW
officials, industry colleagues, friends, and other
notable personalities.

We are dedicated to building better relationships,
encouraging collaboration, and pursuing productive
endeavors that have a beneficial influence on our
country, as established by our participation in the
Austrian National Day event. The discussions for
expediting migration strategies and creating
substantial opportunities for employment for our
fellow Filipinos were brought together on this great
platform.

Ms. Kay Quintos, the President and CEO of PNI
International Corporation, graced the occasion
with her presence, representing PNI International
Corporation and the Philippines in discussions
aimed at enhancing cooperation and fostering
beneficial ties between our countries.

PNI International Corporation extend a heartfelt
gratitude to the Vantage Austria team, notably led
by Christina Stieber, Maximilian, and Ma Teresa
Francisco, for their outstanding efforts to make this
kind of event. Their dedication and hard work have
played a significant role in creating numerous
opportunities for the Philippines and our fellow
Filipinos.

We express our sincerest thanks to everyone involved
for making this event a resounding success. Mabuhay
at Salamat!
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